Canadian Academy of Endodontics

Elects New President

The Canadian Academy of Endodontics held its 49th Annual General Meeting in Ottawa, Ontario on September 19th, 2013.

A new slate of line officers was elected and Dr. Joseph Schwann was installed as President.

Dr. Schwann graduated with his D.M.D. from the University of Saskatchewan in 1982. He returned to his hometown of Regina to join his father in general dental practice until 1986.



Dr. G. Joseph Schwann

He received his Certificate in Endodontics from Oregan Health and Sciences University under the mentorship of Dr. F. James Marshall. Upon graduation in 1988, Dr. Schwann established his endodontic specialty practice in Calgary, Alberta where he, his wife Dr. Sandra Schwann (cert. Pedodon) and four very active children make their home.

Dr. Schwann has been an enthusiastic member of the Canadian Academy of Endodontics since his graduation. He is also a member of the Alberta Society of Endodontists and the American Association of Endodontists.

CAE New Executive Officers

Dr. Joseph Schwann President
Dr. Tom Iwanowski President-Elect
Dr. Howard Fogel Treasurer

Dr. Greg Frazer Constitution and Bylaws

Dr. Douglas Conn Past President
Dr. Wayne Maillet Executive Secretary